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We strongly oppose HB 2215 which would violate the will of the voters statewide who 

passed the 1980 ballot measure requiring a federally licensed repository for high 

level nuclear waste before siting any kind of commercial nuclear power plant. That 

ballot measure also requires statewide voter approval before such siting. HB 2215 is 

irresponsible given the lack of safe nuclear waste storage and an anti democratic 

slap to the faces of Oregon voters which should be soundly rejected by your 

committee. 

 

Respectfully, 

David Zupan  

EPW Board  

Progressive Voices 


